
 
‘Together We Can Shine’ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
6th October 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Vacancies 
We have a vacancy for a caretaker, initially at the Church Street site for 37 hours per week full time starting 
as soon as possible after the October holidays. If you are interested in this post please come in to school 
for more information and an application pack, more information can be found on the school website, north 
east jobs and the school Facebook page.  
 
Lunchtime Supervisor 
We have a lunchtime supervisor vacancy also to start as soon as possible after the October holidays. This 
post is initially at Church Street but may be at either site. The role is for 1hr 25mins per day, term time only. 
Again come in for more information if you are interested in applying.  
 
Juice 
Please do not send children in to school with juice or fruit shoot drinks. As these are not allowed in school. 
All children have access to fresh clean water at all times of the day.  
 
Health & Safety 
I have been informed some parents are being aggressive towards other parents at drop off and pick up 
times, outside of school. Please be aware the police will be informed of any such behaviour for the safety 
and wellbeing of everyone in our school community. All children have the right to be safe and protected 
from harm at all times – we have been told children witnessed aggressive behaviour yesterday.  
 
Communicating with School 
Please make sure any communication is passed to staff on duty on a morning rather than bringing 
information in to the school office. This means communication is recorded in writing and prevents confusion 
and mixed messages.  
 
 
 
Regards 
 

Marie-Louise Binks 

 
Mrs Marie-Louise Binks 
Head Teacher 


